
Dear Parents/carers, 

  

As a school, we always like to enter as many sporting events as possible to engage as 

many children as we can and to give them the best opportunities.  We worked closely 

with the School Games Organisers to be able to provide as many of these opportunities 

as possible for our children within the Dudley borough. To make these events as 

successful as possible, we are reaching out to ask for your support. 

  

We are curious to know if any of our parents are currently members of a local sporting 

club or organisation, or if you have experience in the sporting world that could support 

the future events held. Your expertise and involvement would be greatly appreciated in 

hosting and supporting these activities. 

  

Your support not only enhances the experience for all participants but also helps us build 

a stronger connection between schools and the community. If you are able to get 

involved, please don’t hesitate to get in touch with us by e-mailing: 

info@maidens.dudley.sch.uk 

  

Thank you in advance for considering this opportunity to make a positive impact on our 

children’s experiences. We look forward to hearing from you and appreciate your 

ongoing support. 

  

Thanks again 

Mrs Nicholls 

Teacher and PE Lead 
Sent via 

 

 

https://cas5-0-urlprotect.trendmicro.com/wis/clicktime/v1/query?url=https%3a%2f%2f1bljkjkl.r.eu%2dwest%2d1.awstrack.me%2fL0%2fhttps%3a%252F%252Fwww.sch.life%2f1%2f0102019547aa1b28%2dd6a54c55%2daaa8%2d46cc%2d9fb2%2d35b2b7cb158d%2d000000%2fw7x%5f2lO07y8NGjeF%5fVkLpdcG0os%3d415&umid=28ad466f-25af-43c4-96e9-9031a763de2b&rct=1740664092&auth=38d50a40bade8664914f3937f85784a9bcbef566-c203142a20f653e2da18b992d1162915551d3478

